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RECOMMENDATIONS AT A GLANCE 

 
2024-16-R requested by Suzanne Imbraguglio for a change of zoning 
from O-L to R-1A on two undesignated tracts consisting of 
approximately 2.25 acres, 201 Joe Louis Lane, Hahnville. Council 
District 1. 
 

Planning Department Recommendation: 

Approval. 

Planning Commission Recommendation: 

Approval.  

 


